PUBLIC NOTICE
The Public Hearing being held
by Sugar Notch Borough
Council scheduled for March
5, 2025, is hereby rescheduled
to March 12, 2025 at 6:00

PM at the Warrior Run Bor-
ough Fire Hall located at 316

Academy Street, Warrior Run,
PA, 18706. The purpose of the
hearing is to hear the request

of Quattro Solidi, LLC, for Ten-
tative Plan approval regarding

the Planned Residential Devel-
opment (PRD) located on Par-
cel No. 60-J9-00A-022 and Par-
cel No. 60-J8J9-00C-003, adjoining Maffett Street, Broadhead Street, and Earth Conser-
vancy Drive in Sugar Notch

Borough. A copy of the plan is
available for inspection at the

Sugar Notch Borough Munici-
pal Building during normal

business hours. Interested par-
ties may attend and participate

in the hearing.
Sean W. Logsdon, Esquire
Sugar Notch Borough Solicitor
85 Drasher Road
Drums, PA 18222

